
Arrival
All middle school parents picking up their students:

● Enter at the entrance on Nippersink Rd.
● Students will exit their vehicle and enter through the Activity Entrance.  Please pull as far

forward as the stop sign if you are able.  This will ensure the maximum number of
students exit their vehicles at a time.

● When exiting the parking lot we are requesting that everyone make a right-hand turn in
the direction of the intersection at Wilson and Nippersink.  This will ensure our line can
continue to move with ease and eliminate a line on Nippersink Road.

Dismissal
● Enter at the entrance on Nippersink Rd.
● Parent pick-up will be the line in the front of the school and students will exit from the

Main Entrance.  Please pull as far as possible to ensure the most space available for
students to enter vehicles.

● When exiting the parking lot we are requesting that everyone make a right-hand turn in
the direction of the intersection at Wilson and Nippersink.  This will ensure our line can
continue to move with ease and eliminate a line on Nippersink Road.


